4/5/2021

To: Lauren,

I have sent in email and mail request to get ADU Affidavit to be recorded for (ADU20-010) on Friday - 4/2/2021.

As for all the correction I have requested Truc to address all the comments for the city.
Please find the correction drawings on the attachments.

Below is Truc’s contract if there is any questions on the drawings.

Thank you.

Chung Im Youn
425-362-0413
___________________________________________________________________________________
Please refer to the attached First Review Letter for ADU20-010. The building permit review comments need to be addressed and the ADU Affidavit needs to be recorded with King County and a copy provided to the city. 

Sincerely, 

Lauren Anderson
Planner
City of Mercer Island - Community Planning & Development 
206.275.7704 | mercerisland.gov/cpd
__________________________________________________________________________________


Send  2 PDF files
1- for revision of full set of plan that i fixed corrections.
2- Existing PDF file from City sent to me and I made comments on it during the time I made correction.
please submit both files to city. 

TRUC NGUYEN
Tel: (253) 441-1651
Email: trucwa@yahoo.com

